
 

 

                                 
   Bajaj Public School                   Date: 21st October 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
     On request of some Guardians and impact of Bhai Dooj festival, examination of 28th October 2022 
will be held on 29th October 2022.School and office will be opened properly on 22nd and 28th October. 
Fees may be deposited on 22nd and 28th October also. 

"Happy Diwali" 
Regards, 
Principal 
 


